Head Master of Rancho Heritage School

Dear Sir,

I'm grandma of Jay Pang and writing to thank you for allowing me to visit your school for the last few weeks. I'm impressed by the ways the teachers encourage children to learn, to cooperate and to be polite. I am delighted to see Jay is making progress daily and adopt s this new environment bit by bit. Moreover I enjoy talking with you very much, especially on topics of second language acquisition, first language maintenance and advantages of bilingualism.

I hope Jay keep enjoying his schooling here and wish your school get better and better.

Sincerely yours

Anping He

Professor of South China Normal University

- 11- P. J. 17E.

Guangzhou, China